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Dear Readers, 
 
We are so happy to share with you the progress of our project. 
 
The partnership is making great strides in developing the integrated cybersecurity system, which is rapidly taking shape. Our team 
has been hard at work refining the system and we are excited to see it coming together. 
 
During this period, our dedicated team members have achieved significant milestones. Key developments include the development 
of the control system that is responsible for the database management and the initialisation of  the scada system for the remote 
management. 
 
In terms of meetings, we have held a productive session on May to ensure we are on track with our goals. The meeting has been 
instrumental in fine-tuning our approach and ensuring seamless collaboration among all partners. 
 
We are also thrilled to share that our project was presented at the International Week at TU-Sofia, a prominent event in the field 
of technological and educational development. There were more than 40 attendees (students, teachers, staff, and company staff) 
from 10 countries: Albania, Bosnia Herzegovina, Bulgaria, Georgia, Kosovo, Moldova, Montenegro, North Macedonia, Serbia and 
Turkey. Participants were interested in the Cybercity project and took part in a discussion. This presentation was a fantastic 
opportunity to showcase our progress and gather valuable feedback from peers and experts. 
 
Looking ahead, we have several exciting activities planned. Once the integrated system is fully developed, it will be presented to 
University faculty and students, providing a practical space to experiment and learn. 
 
We look forward to meeting many of you at the events foreseen. Your support and interest in our project are invaluable to us. 
 
 

Follow us 

https://www.cybercity.erasmusplus.perlatecnica.it/ 

https://www.instagram.com/cybercity.erasmusplus/ 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/cybercity-erasmusplus 


